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DATE: November 17, 2017
TO: Mayor Bevilacqua and Members of Council
FROM: Barbara A. McEwan, City Clerk
RE: COMMUNICATION

FINANCE, ADMINISTRATION AND AUDIT COMMITTEE
REPORT #11, ITEM #1
SCHEDULING OF A SPECIAL COUNCIL(BUDGET) MEETING

Recommendation
The City Clerk recommends:

1. That the Council (Budget Meeting) scheduled for Monday, December 11, 2017, at 7:00
p.m. be cancelled; and,

2. That a Special Council (Budget Meeting) be scheduled for Tuesday, January 30, 2018 at
7:00 p.m.

Background

The Finance, Administration and Audit Committee at their November 6, 2017 evening meeting
recommended, in part, the following:

“1) That the Council (Budget Meeting) scheduled for Monday December 11, 2017, at 7:00 p.m. be
rescheduled to a date in January 2018; and”

Members of Council were polled for an available date in January and it was determined that all members

are available for the evening of January 30, 2018. It is therefore recommended that the Council (Budget
Meeting) be rescheduled for that day.

Respectfully submitted,

Barbarg)A. McEwan,
City Clerk



